
Closure of the Library on 18-19 August 2007 (09/08/2007)

Dear Library Users,

Please be informed that the University Library will be closed on 18-19 August 2007 due to
suspension of electricity supply during the construction period. Furthermore, the Library online
catalog and book renewal services will also be suspended during the said period.
Sorry for all the inconvenience caused!

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
UM Library

 


